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Antonia Hover

From: Marybeth Payor (mbpayor@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<mbpayor@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:32 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. [ respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Marybeth Payor
3906 S Drexel Ave
Tampa, FL 33611
mbpayor@gmail.com
(813) 832-6029

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.



Antonia Hover

From: Louise Karwowski (lkarwows@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<lkarwows@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:27 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Louise Karwowski
101Ixora Way
leesburg, FL. 34748
lkarwows@yahoo.com
(407) 719-4242

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.



Antonia Hover

From: mercedes rodriguez (beepmercy@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<beepmercy@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:05 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaftordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. [ respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

mercedes rodriguez
420 nw 113 circle
ocala, FL 34482
beepmercy@aol.com
(352) 237-9848

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.



Antonia Hover

From: Nancy Obyrne (nancy.obyrne@currently.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<nancy.obyrne@advocatesmessage.com>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 7:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Nancy Obyrne

5308 2nd Street

St. Augustine, FL 32080
nancy.obyrne@currently.com
(904) 422-3618

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Robyn Reichert (scooteacha@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<scooteacha@advocatefor.me>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 6:44 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Help

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. [ respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Robyn Reichert

6916 Stoney Creek Cir
Lake Worth, FL 33467
scooteacha@aol.com
(561) 389-5134

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.



Antonia Hover

From: Melanie Bonds (melbonds115@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <melbonds115
@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 6:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. [ respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—mnot price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Melanie Bonds

5640 Balderas Ave
Pensacola, FL 32507
melbonds! 15@aol.com
(704) 620-4121

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.






Antonia Hover

From: bob f (bobatisf@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message <bobatisf@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 6:14 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Stop Rate Increase

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

bob f

1490 Sheridan St Apt A23
Hollywood, FL 33020
bobatisf@outlook.com
(954) 922-0000

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Victoria Olson (victoriao4 104@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <victoriao4104
@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 5:57 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. | respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Victoria Olson

4170 NW 11 Ave
Oakland Park, FL 33309
victoriao4104@gmail.com
(954) 600-8399

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated w1th Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member. care@snerraclub org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Deborah Cooney (celestecan@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<celestecan@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 5:50 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. [ respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

FPL squandered millions on the Smart Grid, killing and injuring people in the process. Make them pay for their
mistake by taking the losses that they created and forcing them to replace the Smart Grid with safe analog
technology and compensate their victims.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Deborah Cooney

P O Box 700013
Wabasso, FL 32970
celestecan@hotmail.com
(888) 888-8888

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Ann Kelly (bellagrove3245@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <bellagrove3245
@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 5:39 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
[ urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. | respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Ann Kelly

2900 Bird Ave Apt 14
Miami, FL 33133
bellagrove3245@gmail.com
(305) 444-9606

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Diane Smith (dianesmith7756@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<dianesmith7756@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 4:59 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. | respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Diane Smith

559 W Cherry Laurel Ct
Beverly Hills, FL. 34465
dianesmith7756@gmail.com
(469) 337-8109

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Kate Brousseau (kbrousseau777@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kbrousseau777@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 4:48 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
1 urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. [ respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Kate Brousseau

11361 Pine Valley Dr
Wellington, FL 33414
kbrousseau777@gmail.com
(561) 555-1212

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.
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Antonia Hover

From: Anne Mitchell (anneinm49@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <anneinm49
@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 4:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Anne Mitchell

4401 Waterview circle
Palm Springs, FL 33461
annelnm49@gmail.com
(561) 346-6273

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Donald W Pendergast Jr (fvtele2022@proton.me) Sent You a Personal Message
<fvtele2022 @foradvocacy.com>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 4:02 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Donald W Pendergast Jr
1931 Cordova Road, 3018
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316
fvtele2022@proton.me
(954) 889-7801

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: David Lord (leor@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message <leor@grsdelivery.com>
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 3:40 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject; Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

David Lord

7162 NW 45 Ave
Coconut Creek, FL 33073
leor@duck.com

(561) 283-4790

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




Antonia Hover

From: Alejandra Parapar (daparapar@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<daparapar@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 3:11 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:
I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public
interest. [ respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate
hike.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Alejandra Parapar

240 Cypress Dr, key biscayne, Fl
Key Biscayne, FL 33149
daparapar@gmail.com

(305) 361-7018

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org
or (415) 977-5673.




